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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County deputies continue to investigate a crash
Wednesday afternoon that killed a motorcyclist on Folly Road.

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded about 2:50 p.m. to the collision between the
motorcycle and a sedan on Folly Road at the intersection with Sol Legare Road. Charleston
County EMS pronounced the motorcyclist dead at the scene. The motorcyclist was not wearing
a helmet. None of the sedan’s occupants were hurt.

Lane closures on Folly Road lasted more than two hours as deputies conducted an investigation
at the scene.

CCSO’s Traffic Services determined a Honda sedan was turning left from Folly Road toward Sol
Legare Road when it entered the motorcyclist’s path and collided with the motorcycle.

The collision remains under investigation.

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will identify the motorcyclist when appropriate.
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